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Dr. Abimbola Famuyide is Professor of Obstetrics and Gynecology at Mayo 
Clinic Rochester. He has been a consultant at Mayo Clinic for over 22 years.    
Dr. Famuyide completed medical school at the University of Ibadan, Nigeria 
and OB/GYN residency training in England and Mayo Clinic in Rochester. He is 
board certified in obstetrics and gynecology with focused practice certification 
in minimally invasive gynecologic surgery by the American Board of Obstetrics 
and Gynecology. His areas of interest include outcomes research in abnormal 
uterine bleeding, benign gynecologic endoscopic surgery and obstetric safety. 

Dr. Famuyide has served as Chair of the Department of Obstetrics and 
Gynecology, Chair of the Division of Gynecology, Chair of the Division of 
Obstetrics, and Vice Chair of Practice & Quality within the Department of 
Obstetrics and Gynecology and has chaired several enterprise leadership 
search committees. He currently serves as Chair of Mayo Clinic in Rochester 
Personnel Committee. 

He is a fellow of the American College of Obstetricians and Gynecologists and 
Royal College of Obstetricians and Gynecologists in London. He is the 
immediate past President of the Society for Academic Specialists in General 
Obstetrics and Gynecology and serves on the Board of Directors of the 
American Board of Obstetrics and Gynecology, is a member of their qualifying 
examination committee and an oral board examiner. He is secretary of the 
American Gynecological and Obstetrical Society. Dr. Famuyide is an Editorial 
Board member of the Journal of Minimally Invasive Gynecology (JMIG). He has 
published peer-reviewed manuscripts, and non-peer reviewed articles in 
leading journals including the Harvard Business Review. 


